The Beauty of Stewardship
Bulletin reflections

Week of March 27, 2011

(Third Sunday in Lent)

I am sometimes asked why, as a Catholic
organisation, we deliver aid to people of
other faiths, Muslims

and Buddhists. My answer always is that we
help people not because they are Catholics,
but because we

are Catholics. The church that I believe in is
catholic. Our ‘concrete practice of love,’
which we also know as caritas or charity,
must therefore be ‘all-embracing.’ (Lesley-
Anne Knight, Feb. 17, 2011)
REFLECTION QUESTIONS:

How do | live in communion with my
brothers and sisters who are suffer-
ing?

Do | pray for them?

Am | generous with my time and
money?

ACTION: Decide today what you will
do to alleviate the suffering of one
person through your friendship,
prayers or finances.

Call for Singers
Singers are cordially invited to join the mu-
sic ministry for the annual Chrism Mass, 7

p.m. on Monday, April 18, at St. Jo-
seph’s Basilica. Rehearsals at the Basil-

ica are scheduled for:

Tuesday, April 5, 6:30-9 p.m.
Saturday, April 9, 9 a.m. to noon
Saturday, April 16, 9 a.m. to noon
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The Way of the Cross
Devotion to The Way of the Cross will take
place every Friday durmg Lent at 7:30 pm
starting from March 11" till April 15th in
the church. On Good Friday, April 22nd,
The Way of the Cross will start after the
Celebration of the Lord’s Passion.

Please take this opportunity to meditate on
the suffering and death of Jesus for the sal-
vation of all mankind.

On your mark, get set, go!

Registration is now open for the 6th An-
nual Faith, Fithess & Fun 5K Run/Walk
& 10K Run in support of the Foundation
of St. Joseph Seminary & Newman
Theological College, on Saturday, April
30 at Rundle Park. Register today to
enjoy early bird rates! Registration in-

Parish Lenten Retreat

This is the last day to sign up for the Lenten
retreat. Don't miss the chance and sign up
before you go. This Lent, let Fr. Francis
Ching be your guide. Join the retreat and re-
new your faith.

Fundraising for Japan Reconstruction

Supporting the Edmonton Archdiocese's re-
cent proposal, our Parish will be collecting
donations for the Japan Reconstruction Fund,
starting April 8th. The money collected will
be given to Caritas Japan through Develop-
ment and Peace Canada.

25th Anniversary
Parish Family Photo Directory

The photo sessions for the family directory
are near the final stage, our production team
has already taken photos for most of the par-
ish ministries, and family or individual of the
parishioners. As requested by some parish-
ioner, there will be photo sessions after the
masses this Sunday. Please take this final
opportunity to register and complete you
photo session. For any reason that you or
your family members are not able to take the
picture in person, please email your most re-
send photo, with contact phone number and
both Chinese and English names for every-
one in the photo to ccpdirectory(@gmail.com
or contact the production team directly at
780 9353903.

2010 Donation receipt
2010 Donation receipt is ready. Please go
to the Conference Room before or after
Mass for pick-up.



